
 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
23rd June 2020 

Re: Y6 Final few weeks at SVPS 

Dear Parents, 

We have now had confirmation that All Saints’ and Cleeve Secondary Schools will be continuing with their 
Transition Week in the final week of this term (week beginning 13th July). With 2/3 of this year’s year group 
attending All Saints and Cleeve, I can now confirm that your child’s last week at SVPS will be week beginning 
6th July. This will allow us to have a wonderful and memorable celebration event on Wednesday 8th July: 
details are below. You will also see below some key dates and details of what is happening to make sure your 
child has the best leavers’ experience possible under the current circumstances. 

Individual leaver’s portrait photograph - wear or bring a school polo or jumper to school on: 

 Group A – 29th June 

 Group B – 2nd July 
 

Leavers T-Shirts: Bring in a white SVPS polo and sharpie (x1)  

 Group A – 30th June 

 Group B – 3rd July 
Timings of bringing the t-shirts, signing and sending home will allow 3-day quarantine periods.  

Leavers’ afternoon picnic and games –  Wednesday 8th July 12:30 – 2:30  

 Parents to follow the normal drop off and pick up arrangements currently in place. [i.e. Pedestrian 
Gate at 12:30 and 2:30] 

 Altogether, but staying within their bubbles. The field will be divided in ¼   

 Children to bring their own picnic that is not to be shared. Fizzy pop and chocolate etc. allowed.  

 Please can you let Mrs. Brain vbrain@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk or Mr. Bradley 
jbradley@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk know if you are NOT intending to come on Wednesday 8th 
July.  

 

Many thanks 

         

Mrs Brain    Mr. Bradley    Mr. Philcox 
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